
To all Parents and Students: 
 

 
We are asking for CURRENT photos of groups of students 

to create a grade level collage for the yearbook.  Pictures 
MUST BE SUBMITTED ONLINE THROUGH THE UPLOAD 
LINK ON THE MES HOMEPAGE.  These pictures are due by  
 

 
FRIDAY, JANUARY 5TH 

 

 

Please do not submit photos with children from multiple 
grade levels as these can’t be used.   
 
 
 

 Remember to include the grade level when submitting!   
 

 
 

 Thank you for your cooperation, 
The MES Yearbook Staff 


